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5 November 2018

Contact: Alison Kniha
Telephone: 02 9865 2505

Our ref: D2018/119986
Karen Harragon
Director
Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001
(by email Aditi. Coomar@planning.nsw.gov.au)

Dear Ms Harragon

RE: State Significant Development Application (New Tweed Valley Hospital) and
Proposed State Environmental Planning Policy — 771 Cudgen Road, Cudgen

Thank you for your email inviting WaterNSW to comment on the development application and
proposed SEPP for the new Tweed Valley Hospital SSD 9575. The subject site will not impact on
any WaterNSW land, assets or infrastructure, and as such we have no comment or particular
requirements. We also have no comment on the proposed SEPP.

We request the Department continues to consult with WaterNSW regarding proposals on land
adjacent to and impacting on WaterNSW infrastructure, land or assets due to the potential for impact
on water quality and water supply. Please email all correspondence using the address
Environmental. Assessments@waternsw.com.au.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Alison Kniha on (02) 9865 2505
alison.kniha@waternsw.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

AR (N
\

MALCOLM HUGHES
Manager Catchment Protection




